Waterline Crossing of KVR
Management Plan

Section A — Project Overview

Project: Install Watermain in Former Kettle Valley Railway

Purpose: Regional District has requested that Naramata Development Corp.
(NDC) connect the watermain that it will be installing in its development with the
watermain of the neighbouring development. This will provide a loop in the
system and improve system operations.

Access: From Kettle Ridge Phase 2 - Lot 1, Plan 35166, DL 207 (owned by
NDC).

Construction: One to two days, scheduled for September 2010 (exact date to be
confirmed).

Section B — Project Description

Access will be from Kettle Ridge Phase 2. Located to immediate east of the
proposed work location.

The work will involve digging a utility trench, laying PVC piping, back-filling the
trench and restoring the KVR pathway to existing condition (dirt pathway).
Equipment used will be one back-hoe. Pictures will be take prior to construction
start.

Safety fencing and notice of construction signage will installed 30 meters from
work site in either direction and a detour will be provided for any public wishing
to use the KVR.

Watermain length will be surveyed (6 meters wide) and a Statutory Right of Way
will be registered in favour of the Regional District Okanagan Similkameen.
(Contact Person at RDOS: Stephen Juch (250) 490-4133).

RDOS will be owner of the waterline upon its completion.



